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                                   RECOVERED 
On March 29th 2011, VPD Marine Unit members obtained a break in a protracted investigation 

that lead to the recovery of a 2007 Rinker Captiva that had been reported stolen in December 

2010 from Sechelt. With assistance from the Coquitlam RCMP Rural Policing Unit and the 

Ridge Meadows RCMP, the vessel was successfully recovered in the Pitt Meadows area near 

the Fraser River. An inspection of the vessel has revealed that the vessel has been renumbered 

and repainted prior to its theft from Sechelt. It is believed that the vessel may have originally 

been stolen in June 2010 from the Kelowna area. The vessel remains in the VPD Marine Unit 

compound while investigators attempt to identify the vessel further. Please contact PC Jamie 

Gibson at the VPD Marine Unit if you have information on this or any other suspicious vessels.    

jamie.gibson@vpd.ca 
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